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Thank you for sharing. I am very pleased with how the state of Colorado manages engaging with me as an overseas
voter with my lifetime residence has been in Colorado. I have reviewed all of the documents and as I am unable to
attend in person next week I have included comments below.

My main comment relates to the use of language around what the county clerk must to do for voters in county jails.

“...the county clerk must make efforts to coordinate...”.

 I do not think this is strong enough language to ensure the clerk makes it happen. The effort needs to relate to the
people in jail, not to the coordination with the sheriff. I would not be satisfied with an outcome where the clerk tries
very hard to coordinate with the sheriff running the jail to come in and register voters, but in the end is not able to
coordinate an appropriate time and date to visit the jail. The coordination should be mandatory and the best efforts
should be made in actually registering voters once inside.

If you need further clarification please write back and I will elaborate. Otherwise I look forward to revised wording
before the changes are accepted.

Kind regards,
Carissa
Sent from my iPhone
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